
      

           

             
 

               
            

 

    
             

  
 

               

 

            
   

              
           

How  can  I  help  transform  FDU?

Your  role  in  the University’s  Self-Study  process,  Spring  2023  through  Spring  2025

This is a community-wide effort—including all of our colleges, schools, services, and campuses—
and  we  hope  you  will  share  your  voice  and  perspective,  your time  and  your  talents. There are a 
lot of ways to get involved at any stage of the self-study process.

The entire university community will be invited to provide feedback on the draft Self-Study 
Report  in  early  Fall  2024,  but we  invite  faculty,  staff,  administrators,  and  students  to  join  us  for 
the  self-study  process,  with  the goal  of  producing  a  Self-Study  Report that is  truly  inclusive  and 
reflective of who we are as a university and where we want to go. This is  your  opportunity to 
help transform FDU!

Faculty,  Administrators,  and  Staff
•  Join  a  Working  Group:  Faculty,  administrators,  and  staff  are  invited  to  volunteer  to  work
  on one of the seven Working Groups. If you are interested in joining us, please

1)  review the  Working Groups page  to determine which group would benefit  most from
your voice, experience, and perspective; and 2)  Fill out this form  as soon as possible, but
no later than September 22, 2023, to identify your first and second choice of Working
Groups.  Please  note  that  the  majority  of  the  work  for  the  Working  Groups  will  occur  in Fall 
2023 and Spring 2024; the extent of your involvement and work on any Working Group is 
flexible and can be organized around your availability.

Students
Without student voices and perspectives, our self-study process would be terribly
incomplete.  Students,  you  are  why  we  are  here—as  President  Avaltroni  has  said, you
are our  “north  star.”

•  Join  a  Working  Group:  Each  working  group  will  include  two  Student  Advisors,  who  will  be
  invited  to  provide  their  perspective  and  voice  throughout  the  self-study  process.  Student
  Affairs will be reaching out to recruit Student Advisors. If you are interested in being
  considered as a Student Advisor for a specific Working Group, please email

selfstudy@fdu.edu.

https://www.fdu.edu/self-study/working-groups/
https://forms.office.com/r/9c8Ebt4rWq
mailto:selfstudy@fdu.edu



